
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Flannery for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 24 
November 2022 

  Schools have always been able to advertise posts, however 

recruitment remains exceptionally busy - since the school 

term started on 16th August 2022, 632 adverts have been 

posted on Myjobscotland for 1,152 positions (just for 

schools).’ 

Question (1) How many of these were EAL or TESOL posts? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of these were for Secondary Schools? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many of these were for Primary Schools? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


